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DRILLING BEGINS AT ROVER 1 GOLD PROJECT 

 

Castile Resources Limited (ASX:CST) (“Castile” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce that drilling began on 
the Rover 1 Gold Project on Saturday, 22 August 2020. The Company anticipates drilling will continue with two 
shifts per day seven days a week for the remainder of the field (dry) season which usually runs until December 
each year. 
 
Castile will update the market with results of the program as assays are received.  
 
 
Mark Hepburn 
Managing Director 
Castile Resources Limited 
 
For further information please Mark Hepburn. 
Email: info@castile.com.au  
Phone: +61 8 9488 4480  
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This announcement was approved for release by Castile’s Managing Director, Mark Hepburn. 


